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The Indian Dance workshops for Fallow Deer, Woodpeckers and Red Squirrels were brilliant and the staff have
requested that we book again!

Reports
Teachers are preparing reports at the moment and these will come to you via email or Tapestry during the
week beginning 12th July. Please contact school if you would like to make a phone or virtual appointment with
your child’s teacher(s).

If we don’t have your email address, please email the class email, so the report can be sent to you. If you
would prefer a paper copy, please don’t hesitate to ask.
Dormice@woodside.gloucs.sch.uk

Fallow-deer@woodside.gloucs.sch.uk

Woodpeckerl@woodside.gloucs.sch.uk

Redsquirrels@woodside.gloucs.sch.uk

Little Dormice and Dormice information will be sent individually to parents via Tapestry.

Covid
GCC update:

Following the government announcement on Monday, there is no change to operational guidance for schools. All control
measures should remain in place until the end of term and regular LFD testing should continue.

In the event of a Covid case in school, government advice is now that any close contact of a PCR positive case is asked
to take a PCR test to assist in containing the spread of Covid beyond the original setting.

Trim Trail and field-safety after school
Our Trim Trail area and field can be used by families after school and we have signage up saying that children
should be accompanied, please. This is for the children’s safety as the area is quite secluded and we wouldn’t
want them to have an accident or be at risk in any way.
Some KS2 children have mentioned that they have come back after school unaccompanied and used the Trim
trail inappropriately (including standing on top of the Trim Trail tunnel), hence this reminder.
Families are more than welcome to use the equipment and we encourage its use.

Moving up days and secondary school visits
Our risk assessment can be found on our website under Parents’ Info and Letters and Covid-19 Information. It
includes information about moving up days and transition to secondary (at the bottom of the document):

http://woodside.gloucs.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/10/Risk-assessment-updated-June-2021.pdf
The children visiting Dene Magna are going Mon-Fri and there will be a 48 hour break before they return to
Woodside. Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any concerns to express or discuss.
head@woodside.gloucs.sch.uk

Tokyo Olympic Day Fun! A lot of fun was had today and the children took part brilliantly!
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